
Future Dates 

 Wednesday 9 November—
School Council Mtg 7.30am 

 Thursday 16 November—
Whole School Assembly 

 Thursday 17 November—
Blast Cup Cricket Yr 3-6 

 Friday 25 November -     
Year 6 Graduation 

 Kindy Orientation—      
Monday 28 November  

 Kindy Orientation—      
Wednesday 7 December  

 Tuesday 13 December— 
End of Year Presentation 
evening 

 Thursday 15 December—
Final day of Term 4 

2022 School                
Development Days  

Friday 16 December 

 

Sporting Schools  -
Term 4 

We are excited to share 
that we have secured 
Sporting Schools funding for 
Term 4. All students will be 
participating in four weeks 
of coach delivered tennis. 
Dates and details to follow. 
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Week 3 Term 4 

A message from the Principal…………….. 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to Term 4. We have a very busy term ahead. Here is just a glimpse of what to look  

forward to: 

Tennis lessons 

Cricket Blast Cup 

Whole school final Assembly 

Graduation of our Year 6 students 

Our Christmas Assembly 

Kindergarten transition for 2023 

 

Keep a look out for the dates of these events. 
 

2022 Year 5/6 Camp 

What a terrific four days the Year 5/6s had on Camp. Ern Halliday Recreation area is a fantastic facility 

and the activities offered to the students were challenging, exhilarating and kept us all on our toes. I was 

so impressed with how every student stepped up to the challenge and in many cases surprised  

themselves with what they could achieve. I am sure they have many stories to tell you about what they 

did on Camp. 

Camp cannot go ahead without the attendance of adults who give up their time to ensure your child has 

a safe and happy experience. I would like to thank Miss Sara for attending Camp to support the students 

over the four days. I would also like to thank Brian Humfrey for attending Camp as the parent helper. 

Your commitment to giving everything a go and being such a terrific role model to the students was  

outstanding – thanks Camp Dad Brian! 

Thank you to all the mums and dads who provided the very yummy food. We ate like kings for the whole 

Camp! 
 

Staffing 

Troy Cook has been our school gardener for the past 12 month. Troy has made the decision to leave this 

role and pursue other opportunities. I would like to thank him for his time at Tammin Primary School and 

wish him well in his future endeavours.  
 

World Teachers Day  

Australia will celebrate the teaching profession on World Teachers’ Day on 

Friday 28 October 2022.   

Our teachers have shown great resilience during challenging times, all so 

they can give Australian students the best future possible.  

Hats off to teachers this World Teachers’ Day!   

We are encouraging students, their families and the community to  

celebrate teachers. What do teachers mean to you?   

 

Thanks everyone for your ongoing commitment and support of our terrific 

school. 

 

Regards 

Yvonne Darcey 

Principal 

 



Monday 28 November  

Kindy Parent information meeting 9-10 am  

Kindy orientation 8.50am—11.20 am  

Wednesday 7 December  

Kindy orientation 8.50am—11.20 am  

 

Please don’t come in your best party dress, 

wear something to make a mess.  

Ready to have fun? Please bring along your 

hat, crunch and sip and recess.   

Year 6 Graduates, are you ready for 2023 ?  
 

Year 7 Enrolment information 

 Please contact chosen school for enrolment package and further information  

 

Cunderdin District High School  

Ph: 9635 3300 

Orientation Day Tuesday 6 December  

 

Kellerberrin District High School  

Ph: 90456300  

No orientation day / please contact for meeting  

 

Merredin College  

Ph: 9041 7520 

Wednesday 30 November  

Year 6/7 Transition day  



 

Our 5/6’s have had a fantastic four days  away 

at Ern Halliday Recreation Camp at Hillarys. 

There were many challenges and experiences  

such as orienteering, caving, crate climbing, kite 

making, archery, zip lining , fish and chips at the 

Boat Harbour and swims at the beach just to 

name a few. We would like to thank Mrs 

Darcey, Miss Sara and our awesome camp dad 

Brian, for providing the kids with such a reward-

ing experience. No one wanted to come home! 



The Junior classroom has hit the ground running  

this term and were also host to the year 3/4’s whilst 

the 5/6’s were on camp.  All year levels were busy  

working on art activities together and then the P-2’s 

have been concentrating hard on their fine motor 

skill  development. 


